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CAMBRIDGESHIRE RE-USE HAS REOPENED!

The Cambridge charity helping low income families to buy essential items

Cambridge Re-Use is a Cambridge charity based nearby in Cherry Hinton, helping low income families to buy furniture,
electrical and white goods and other household items that they may not otherwise be able to afford. They have re-
opened their premises and are open Tuesday, Wednesday, Fridays and Saturdays from 10.00am-3.00pm. There is no
need to book an appointment. 

For more information: http://www.cambridgereuse.org.uk/index.html
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